
Coston Footpath wardens report for Brandon Parva, Coston, Runhall & 

Welborne Annual Parish Meeting on 17th April 2024 

 

Footpaths covered – FP 12, RB 13, FP 14, FP 15. 

 

Since my appointment as Coston footpath warden, I have walked the paths and 

report that; 

• No problems found with FP12 – clear signpost on roadside, grass cut to a 

sensible height. 

• FP15 has no problems – the whole path is made up of gravel. A few small 

potholes but nothing that is difficult to avoid. Clearly signposted where it 

meets the road. 

• RB13 surface is good as it is a tarmac road through farm property. No clear 

bridleway sign only a ‘private’ sign which put doubt into people’s minds but 

road is fully accessible.  

• FP14 this footpath slightly deviates from official Norfolk County Council 

footpath map but the path is marked and clearly defined. At the beginning 

of the footpath (first 20metres) is an electric fence which has a clear 

warning sign. A section of the path towards FP1 is used by farm machinery 

and cattle so when wet it can be slippery and muddy and when dry it is a 

very uneven walking surface. 

Generally, the paths are in fair condition and a pleasure to walk with no real 

issues.  

 

Jack Long 


